
 

Bushmead Primary School Newsletter  

17th June 2022 

Our Value for June is Positivity.  
Our well-being theme this term is Being Active 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
It was a great pleasure to meet parents of children starting school in September, an event we haven’t been able to 
hold for the last few years. It was good to see familiar faces and meet our new parents. Thank you to our team that 
stayed for the meeting, especially Mrs Blair and Miss Kiff for their presentations. I, too, get the opportunity to talk 
about how fantastic our children are and what a great team of teachers and support staff we have had Bushmead. 
Planning for our new school year is an exciting time! 
 
Ms Clark, our inclusion manager, has gone on maternity leave.  If you have a concern about your child’s learning, 
please contact your child’s class teach in the first instance. Miss Picton (SENCo) and myself will be covering all SEND 
and inclusion matters, whilst Ms Clark is away. You can continue to contact the school via the school office or at 
inclusion@bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk.  
 
Congratulations to Mrs Richardson on the birth of her baby girl. Mum and baby are doing very well. 

 
Thank you to all our fantastic FOBS volunteers that organised and ran the Father’s 
Day Shop. The children loved going and we raised money for them too. Brilliant. We 
are looking for volunteers to take over the shops – if you are interested please let us know on 
FOBS@bushmeadprimaryschool.co.uk.  
 

 Class group photos will be taken on Thursday 23rd June. Please make sure your child is wearing 
the correct uniform.  Check on our uniform website page. If children have PE that day they will 
have to change. Year groups will inform you if children are to come in uniform and change for 
PE or vice versa, depending on the time of the lesson.  
 

For a number of reasons, dear to our school community, we support the 
Brain Tumour Research charity.  The week beginning the 27th June 
we will be having a sponsored ‘step’. Sponsorship forms will come 
home today! This fits with our well-being theme of `being active` this 
term.  Thank you in advance for your support. Donations can be made 
here:   https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/bushmead-primary1 
 
Key dates: 

o 23rd June - Class photos  
o 27th June (week beginning) – Brain Tumour Trust Fundraiser 
o 1st July – Sing Spectacular for our Choir 
o 4th – 8th July - Arts Week 
o 7th July – Transition to Yr 7 and `meet your new teacher` day 
o 12th July - R – Yr 2 Sports Day (parents will be invited to attend). 
o 13th July Yr 3 – Yr 6 Sports Day (parents will be invited to attend). 
o 15th July - Reports to parents 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Joanne Travi  
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Bushmead Primary School   
Mentally Healthy Schools Programme 

 
https://www.annafreud.org/schools-and-
colleges/resources/my-self-care-plan-primary/ 
 

 
 
 

Download the self-care plan here: 
https://www.annafreud.org/media/15053/my-self-care-plan.pdf 
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Colour Wheels in Yr 3 
 

   



 

 
 
 

Year 1 children have been taking home 'Beegu' to show her how they 
can be kind! What wonderful smiles! 

 

  



 

Year 2 have completed astronaut training this week and have continued reading The 
Giraffe, The Pelly and Me. We rehearsed and performed a poem from the book.  

 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

 

A huge thank you to Billy’s Band for performing for us today! 



 

 



 

 

   



 

  



 

 
 
 
 


